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Toys for Tots
We are excited to announce that Hanscom Family Housing will be hosting a toy collection to 
bene�t Toys for Tots! Starting this coming Monday, November 2 and running through December 
11, we will have a collection box located directly outside of o�ce doors. The box will be there 
every Monday-Friday, 8:00am to 4:00pm as long as it is not raining or snowing. For anyone who is 
unaware of the Toys for Tots program, it is run by the U.S. Marine Corps Reserve every October, 
November and December with the mission of collecting new, unwrapped toys to deliver to 
children and families in and around the community in which they are collected. The Toys for Tots 
program wishes to play an active role in the development of one of our nation's most valuable 
natural resources - our children; to unite all members of local communities in a common cause for 
three months each year during the annual toy collection and distribution campaign; and to 
contribute to better communities in the future. 

Hunt Helping Hands Food Drive
Thank you to all who donated to the Hunt Helping Hands food drive. We had an overwhelming 
amount of generosity making a large donation to the People Helping People Burlington Food Bank.

Support Our Deployed Service Members 
Support our deployed service members by making a donation to our care package campaign. 
Sending care packages is a great way to show our heroes that we are thinking of them. 

How to Donate: All items can be dropped o� to a bin in front of the leasing o�ce from 
November 9th - 19th during o�ce hours.

Winter Weather Tips 
• Remove cars from the street when the red light is �ashing for snow removal.
• Keep garage doors closed.
• Maintain heat at 68 minimum.
• Keep your pathways clear of snow and ice to prevent a mail stoppage.
• Remove window AC units.
• Remove all garden hoses from outside faucets.

Congratulations to the Halloween Costume Contest winner!

Our President’s Message

As the end of the year 
rapidly approaches, HMC 
will spend November 
honoring our veterans 
and their families. 
November 11th is an 
important day for us to 
pay tribute to those who 
have served our country.  
In honor of this, we 

launch our 2nd annual “30 Days for 30 Families” initiative.  
We are asking for you to submit stories of veterans which 
we will feature across our social media platforms 
throughout the month. These powerful stories are being 
collected and will be placed in a commemorative book.  
November and the Thanksgiving season gives us all a 
chance to pause and count our blessings.  At HMC we 
remain very thankful for the families who live within our 
communities and for the opportunity to serve you. We 
were particularly moved by everyone’s generosity in 
October as our Helping Hands program gathered food for 
more than 36 Food Banks throughout the country.  Our 
heartfelt thanks to you and your families.

Best,

John Ehle
President
Hunt Military Communities

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com

HAPPY THANKSGIVING


